
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alice [mailto:alice209ok@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 8:31 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Act 1511 to improve public notice of applications for NOI for General Permit for CAFOS 
 
I support the recommendations made 
by the Committee appointed by Gov. 
Beebe to improve public notice about 
NOI for General permit for CAFOs.  I 
Suggest that the sign placed near the 
Entrance to the production facility be in place both 30 days before application for NOI and NMP and 30 
Days after application.  This would be in the best interest of the public 
 
Thank you 
 
Alice Andrews 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


